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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

EBACC INFORMATION EVENING – WEDNESDAY 27 MARCH 2024 

 

As you child begins to think about which options they are looking to study in Year 10, I would like to 

take this opportunity to invite you to the Academy at 5.00 pm on Wednesday 27 March 2024, to present 

to you the information about the suite of subjects known as English Baccalaureate (EBacc) and the 

impact it can have on your child should they choose to study the range of subjects which make up the 

EBacc. 

 

The presentation will start at 5.00 pm in the Academy’s library and should last no longer than 30 

minutes.  I would recommend that your child comes with you so that they have a chance to hear 

further information about the EBacc; they do not have to be in school uniform. 

 

I would be grateful if you could complete this short Google Form below, so that I have an estimate of 

numbers attending the Ebacc Information Evening on Wednesday 27 March 2024: 

https://forms.gle/HWy3wpsh6RuSX5MQ6  

 

If you have any questions with regard to the Ebacc Information Evening, then please do not hesitate to 

contact me at the Academy via email at david.zeffie@theglc.org.uk. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr D Zeffie 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 
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